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[DATE] 
 
 
[PROPERTY OWNER] 
[ADDRESS] 
[CITY, STATE, ZIP CODE] 

 
 
Dear [PROPERTY OWNER]: 
 
SUBJECT:  NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING, EAST GARRISON 
 
You are receiving this notice because you are a property owner in the Community of East 
Garrison in Monterey County.  This hearing is to adopt an ordinance to apply the California 
Vehicle Code to the subdivision.  If the ordinance is adopted by the Board of Supervisors, the 
vehicle code would be in effect on these roads and the California Highway Patrol or other law 
enforcement agencies could ticket violators.  A copy of the hearing notice text is included below.  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Supervisors of County of Monterey will 
conduct a public hearing to consider adoption of an ordinance adding Article VII to 
section 12.44 of the Monterey County Code to make the California Vehicle Code, 
applicable to private roads in the East Garrison Phase One Subdivision, in the East 
Garrison area of the unincorporated area of the County of Monterey. 
  
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the public hearing on this matter has been set for 
Tuesday, June 24, 2014, at 1:30 p.m., in the Government Center, Board of Supervisors’ 
Chambers, 168 West Alisal Street, Salinas, California, at which time and place any and 
all interested persons may appear and be heard thereon. 
 
If you challenge this matter in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues 
raised in testimony at the public hearing described in this notice or raised in written 
correspondence delivered to the Board of Supervisors at or prior to the public hearing. 

 
If you have any questions or comments please contact me at (831)796-3009 or 
chapmanr@co.monterey.ca.us.  
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Sincerely,  
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Ryan D. Chapman, P.E. 
Traffic Engineer 
 
 
  


